
Dear Formand Katrine Robsøe and Næstformand Theresa Scavenius  

I am Linda Wu, a member of "Kinesisk Salon", the author of the research report attached 

below (I also attach the PDF file for your convenience).  

 

I am writing to you because I consider it is more than important to share this research 

with you.  

 

From the latest news I could see that Denmark has realized the danger from the CCP 

China far more than before, because the Danish-Chinese agreement has been shaved 

down to 'a green pamphlet': A result of the art of the possible. Yet even more awareness 

needs to be raised in the bilateral ties between Denmark and China. This is because, 

according to the research in the report, the basis of democracy and human rights have 

been strongly shaken and declined by the deep infiltration of the CCP regime in 

Denmark through all walks of categories after the Tibet Sagen.  

 

More dangerous is that Denmark might gradually be used as a weapon in the unrestricted 

warfare by the CCP in the democratic camp.  

 

As a result, I truly request you to take some time to go through the report. I believe it 

won’t take you too much time but you won’t regret reading it.  

 

Your responses to the report will be highly appreciated.  

 

Looking forward to your reply. 

 

Your sincerely,  

Linda Wu 
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